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BSNLEU/422 (WAGE) 11.03.2024

To

Shri R.K. Goyal,

Chairman of the Wage Negotiating Committee,
BSNL Corporate Office,

Bharat Sanchar Bhawan,

Janpath, New Delhi - 110001

Sir,

Sub: Requesting to furnish information in respect of payment of Pension Contribution — reg.

We wish to bring the following to your kind notice, for favour of necessary action.

The next meeting of the Joint Committee for Wage Revision is to take place on 22.03.2024. We are in need of
the following information which will enable us to effectively participate in the Negotiation.

(i) Total Pension Contribution amount being paid for the Non-Executives as of 01.01.2024.
(ii) Total Pension Contribution amount being paid for the Executives as of 01.01.2024.

(iii) Anticipated expenditure for payment of Pension Contribution for the Non-Executives, based on the
pay scales agreed to, in the Joint Committee for Wage Revision held on 27.07.2018 (with 0% fitment).

(iv) Anticipated expenditure for payment of Pension Contribution for the Non-Executives, based on the
pay scales agreed to in the Joint Committee for Wage Revision held on 27.07.2018 (with 5% fitment).

(v) Anticipated expenditure for payment of Pension Contribution for the Non-Executives, based on the
pay scales offered by the Management Side in December, 2022 (with 0% fitment).

(vi) Anticipated expenditure for payment of Pension Contribution for the Non-Executives, based on the
pay scales offered by the Management Side in December, 2022 (with 5% fitment).

(vii)Anticipated expenditure for payment of Pension Contribution for the Executives based on the pay
scales recommended by the 3rd PRC. (with both 0% fitment and 5% fitment).

We request you to kindly furnish the above details ahead of the meeting of the Joint Committee for Wage
Revision to be held on 22.03.2024, so as to facilitate internal discussion among the Staff Side members.

Thanking you,

Yours sincerely,

[P. Abhimanyu]
General Secretary

Copy to: Ms. Anita Johri, PGM(SR), BSNL CO., Bharat Sanchar Bhawan, Janpath, New Delhi — 110 001



